Government of Western Australia
WA Country Health Service

Mr Mark Warner

Committee Clerk

Standing Committee on Estimates and Financial Operations
Parliament House

PERTH WA 6000

Dear Mr Warner
Transcript of Evidence — 2015/16 Budget Estimates Hearing
Thank you for your letter dated 26 June 2015.

Please be advised that on page 23 of the attached transcript, | advised the
Committee that the allocation for Laverton was $19.0 million or $19.2 million.

| wish to advise the Committee that the correct figure is $19.5 million.

Yours sincerely

Jeffrey Moffet
CHIEF EXECUTI FFICER
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\O July 2015
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